Greetings from Universidade da Coruña,

Universidade da Coruña (Spain) has just published the CALL FOR SCHOLARSHIPS to attend the UDC INTERNATIONAL SUMMER SCHOOL 2025, that will take place from 14th to 25th of July.
 
These scholarships will cover tuition fees, accommodation, and meals in a university hall of residence (during International Summer School period, 13th and 26th July included). 
Travel expenses are under the student responsibility. 
 
Please check the details here.
 
Those students do not fulfilling the requirements for these scholarships  may be beneficiaries of a discount.
 
Take this opportunity and have a look at our wide variety of courses here.
Find more information about the  ISS and the scholarships in our web https://www.udc.es/en/iss/ 

 
Please be free to share this information with your universities contacts.
c
